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6th June, 2018 

 

 

To:  Parents of Children in Years 2 & 3 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Village Carnival – Saturday, 7th July 

 

The school is entering a float in the village carnival on Saturday, 7th July.  The theme this year is ‘Best 

of British’.  The school’s float will be ‘Britain in Bloom’. 

 

If your child would like to be on the float, please fill in the slip below and return to school by Friday, 

22nd  June.  There is room for 30 children, so if more than this number want to take part, names will be 

drawn out of a hat.  Further details about costumes and timings etc. will be circulated nearer the date. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

N. Bayes     J. Harfield  

Deputy Headteacher   Class Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Doddington Village Carnival 2018 

 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to take part on the school float in the village carnival on Saturday,  

7th July. 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer) 

 
Name:  …………………………………………………………………. (Please Print) 
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